From: Matt McGregor

To: david@gingraslaw.com
Subject: SBA File No. 24-1199

Date: Friday, May 10, 2024 1:38:00 PM
Attachments: image001.qif

Good afternoon, Mr. Gingras,

This email will serve to confirm that this bar charge matter involving Mr. Dave Neal is being
dismissed and closed.

Moving forward, please be mindful of and keep in mind our conversation about professionalism and
the comments that you are making about other individuals in your social media and on the blogs in
your website. Please refrain from personally insulting language and name-calling directed at other
individuals. Your professionalism obligations would be better suited, as well as your service to your
clients and the legal community at large. Again, | very much appreciated our conversation on the
matter.

Thank you for the time and attention that you provided to me and to this matter. Please also extend
my thanks again to Ms. Owens for her time and attention. It all is greatly appreciated.

Thank you, David,
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Matt McGregor, Intake Bar Counsel
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Serving the public and enhancing the legal profession.

This electronic mail message contains CONFIDENTIAL information which is (a) ATTORNEY - CLIENT
PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION, WORK PRODUCT, PROPRIETARY IN NATURE, OR OTHERWISE
PROTECTED BY LAW FROM DISCLOSURE, and (b) intended only for the use of the Addressee(s)
named herein. If you are not an Addressee, or the person responsible for delivering this to an Addressee,
you are hereby notified that reading, copying, or distributing this message is prohibited. If you have
received this electronic mail message in error, please reply to the sender and take the steps necessary to
delete the message completely from your computer system.
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